

## Minutes for BC Monday Meeting 11/10

### In Attendance:

Hao Liu (Treasurer)  
Fawzi Itani  
Katarina Cruz (absent)  
Karen Blake  
Manny Morales (absent)  
Marie Lambert  
Richard Park  
RJ Kermes  
Tierney Werner  
Will Jackson  
Vivian Yee (minutetaker)

### **1. Amherst Film Society (rep by Pike)**

- Showing movie (Burn after reading) on Thursday
- Need to get funding on the Monday because have started letting people vote on it
- Motion to fund – 6,0,0
- Also want to use remaining \$50 food fund to foster conversation on the film
- Motion to fund – 6,0,0

### **2. Amherst Dance (rep by Maddie)**

- Costumes for Amherst dance
- Less than ½ of what was asked for in the past
- Some in storage, but need more
- RJ – requested during club budget but not funded bc of budget percentages
- Motion to fund – 6,0,0

### **3. Archery (rep by Mashi)**

- Funding for equipment – about 9k
- Karen – do you need this for this week?
  - No, but ideally for this sem
- RJ – would probably not be able to fund everything since the 9k would represent about 1/3 of the remaining disc funds we have
- RJ – try to fund what you need to get off the ground this sem
- Tierney – coach
  - Consulting fee for the coach
  - Archery instructor coach fee – for students to be able to become coaches so wont need an outside source
- Hao – will be hard to get club budget since this is a new club, so would suggest starting small and funding the most imp items

- Hao – suggest that they meet with Don Faulstick/athletic department to discuss budget and find out what is essential for the team, storage, etc
  - RJ – will take his suggestions and try to fund within our limits

#### **4. Green Amherst Project**

- Submitted request last week for publicity for week of action about general environmentalism and divestment last week, want to get remaining
- Would be starting this Thursday, have an event everyday for this following week
- Want to get a lot of publicity for these events
- Karen – had previously zeroed because it is technically one event
- RJ – also funded publicity for each event in green games through senate fund
- Tierney- don't see problem if each event is a separate entity
- RJ – should not penalize groups for calling it a 'week of action'
- Hao – would it be the case that each publicity has no overlap? In the past, had funded 15 for clubs for a weeklong event to put all on one
- Motion tot fund rest – 6,0,0